
 
 

 

Customer Advisory: 

 

Regulatory Changes India - Sea Cargo Manifest and Transhipment Regulations  

 

(SCMTR) -  requirement of CSN/PCIN Nos. with effect from 10th Dec, 2020 

 

                                                                                                                               

 

                                                                                                                                       23rd Nov, 2020 

 

Dear Valuable ONE Customer,   

 

This is in continuation to our earlier advisory released on 01st Oct, 2020 regarding Sea Cargo Manifest 

and Transhipment Regulations (SCMTR). 

 

• Ref PN43/2020 from Customs, we hereby request all our customers to forward the Cargo 

Summary Notification (CSN) / Primary Cargo Identification No. (PCIN) to our side to file the 

arrival and departure manifest in the SCMTR testing environment . 

 

• Above would be effective  10th Dec 2020 and we request all our customers to strictly follow the 

requirement. 

 

• This would allow us to start testing our files with customs (as per SCMTR) in a timely manner. 

  

Thank you for your ongoing support and understanding.  If you have queries, please send it to  

in.scmt@one-line.com for immediate assistance.   

 

 

for Ocean Network Express (India) Private Limited 

 

 

 

 

Authorised Signatory 
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